St Joseph’s
Primary School

58-62 Main Street Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

Killough
Co. Down

BT30 7QD
Tel: 028 44842072

21 June 2021

School Uniform Order 2021-22

Dear Parents,

We will no longer be using School Trends to supply our uniforms due to recurring
difficulties getting orders fulfilled.

Our new local supplier will be Paul O’Neill. He will be in school next Tuesday 8th
June to allow children to try on school uniform so that parents can place orders for
September 2021.

This service will be available in the school hall from 9:30am to 11:00am for pupils
starting in P1 only. It will then be available for all others between 11:00am and
12:00 noon and 1:00pm and 3:00pm.

A deposit will be required with each order.

Please note: This service will be operated in line with Covid guidance.

Yours sincerely

Koedoeforde e

Mrs F Macfarlane

Principal



